
 
Ontario Energy  
Board  
P.O. Box 2319 
27th. Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Telephone: 416- 481-1967 
Facsimile:   416- 440-7656 
Toll free:   1-888-632-6273 

 
Commission de l’énergie 
de l’Ontario 
C.P. 2319 
27e étage  
2300, rue Yonge 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Téléphone:   416- 481-1967 
Télécopieur: 416- 440-7656 
Numéro sans frais: 1-888-632-6273 

 

        By e-mail only 
August 25, 2011  
 
Norm Ryckman  
Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc.  
P.O. Box 650  
Scarborough ON M1K 5E3  
 
Dear Mr. Ryckman:  
 
Re:  OPCC Review of the Alliston Pipeline Reinforcement Project -Environmental and 

Cumulative Effects Assessment Report , Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (EGDI)  
 
On June 23, 2011, EGDI submitted an Environmental and Cumulative Effects 
Assessment Report for Alliston Pipeline Reinforcement Project, prepared by Dillon 
Consulting (ER) to the Ontario Pipeline Coordinating Committee (OPCC) for review.  
This is to confirm that the OPCC has completed its formal review of the ER. Once an 
application for leave to construct is filed with the Board, the project, including the 
environmental aspects, will be reviewed by the Board. The ER will form a part of EGDI’s 
pre-filed evidence for Board’s consideration.  
 
Yours truly,  

 
 
Zora Crnojacki  
OPCC Co-ordinator  
Project Advisor, OEB  
 
cc.  
Edith Chin, EGDI  
Bonnie Adams, EGDI  
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